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Please read this message from the FBI to me.  I have spoken to Bobby Carter and will also follow up with 
David Shive. We may get additional inquiries or direction from the FBI. 

Lenny

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Baker, James A. (OGC) (FBI) < >
Date: Thu, Mar 9, 2017 at 2:16 PM 
Subject: Follow up from FBI 
To: "lenny.loewentritt@gsa.gov" <lenny.loewentritt@gsa.gov> 

Lenny, 

I am writing to follow up on a conversation last week between one of your attorneys, Seth Greenfeld, 
and Pete Strzok of the FBI's Counterintelligence Division.  As Pete indicated, the FBI requests that the 
GSA preserve all stored communications, records, and electronic media associated with 

.  It is our understanding that the GSA may have a cellular telephone, laptop, call logs, and 
email communications used by or associated with , and we ask that you preserve these 
devices and this information until further notice.  We will follow up through your office with any 
specific requests for production as needed. 

In addition, with respect to the other materials that we understand remain in the GSA's possession, 
such as devices and information associated with other members of the presidential transition team, the 
FBI requests that the GSA confer with the Senate Select Committee on Intelligence (SSCI) and the House 
Permanent Select Committee on Intelligence (HPSCI) before disposing of those materials. 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention and working with us to preserve this material.  Please call 
me if you have any questions. 

Jim 

James A. Baker 
General Counsel 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
935 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20535 
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